
Notice Dated: August 20, 2025

This facility did not meet the minimum staffing ratios required by law for Q1 2025 
(1/1/25 - 3/31/25). Posted at the direction of the Illinois Department of Public Health.

For more information, please contact: 

Heather O’Brien
Health Center Administrator
(309) 367-4300, ext 113

1200 East Partridge Street, Metamora, Illinois  61548       (309( 367-4300      snydervillage.com


